
Minister Dacic received a farewell call from UNICEF Representative in Serbia
Friday, 14 August 2020.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received a farewell call from Regina De Dominicis, the UNICEF Representative in Serbia, on
which occasion he thanked her for the commitment and activities carried out to protect
children's rights and improve their position in the Republic of Serbia.
  
The Minister underlined the excellent cooperation being maintained between the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs and the UNICEF Office in Belgrade, as evidenced by a large number of
successfully implemented projects and plans for the future.

Furthermore, Minister Dacic wished Ms. De Dominicis a successful career in the future and
expressed his belief that the cooperation with the UNICEF Office in Belgrade would continue to
be as fruitful as it was so far.
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